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Date: 1/25/2023

Name & Date of Plan: Interim As-Built Plan — 1/12/23
Address of Project: 504 North End Blvd

Map/Lot: 36/138 A-L

Owner: 504 North End Blvd, LLC

Owner’s Address: 229 Stedman St, Lowell, MA 01851

“Work has been completed to the satisfaction of the Town of Salisbury per our Ifr.e'eting. on
1/25/2023 to grant a Partial Certificate of Completion”.

You are hereby notified, at the January 25, 2023, meeting of the Salisbury Planning Board,
as requested by 504 North End Blvd, LLC, to consider partial a certificate of completion for
property addressed at 504 North End Blvd (Assessors Map 36, Lot 138 A-L). This partial

certificate of completion is for 7 of the 9 residential units associated with this development.

Deborah Rider motioned to grant a Partial Certificate of Completion for the 7 residential
units A, B, D, E, G, H, J.

Gil Medeiros seconded;

Vote: 5-0, motion passes.
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